
 

16 October 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
This is a reminder that your young person will need their own copy of ‘The Strange Case of Dr 
Jekyll and Mr Hyde’ by Robert Louis Stevenson for the first lesson back after half term (week 
beginning 6 November). We recommend the Wordsworth Classics Edition and details of all 
Literature texts required this year can be seen below. 
 
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals we will provide your young person with a copy of the 
texts they need. 
Please do get in contact with any questions or issues. 
Kind regards 
Mrs C Wood 
Director of Learning: English and Media 
 

 
 


